
FAME on the Coast 

Class Offerings 

 

The next Bishop State's FAME on the Coast class will begin Fall 2025. However, the 
FAME participants begin working with industry during the summer. Interested 
students should APPLY NOW. To do so, request an official transcript, complete a 
FAFSA, update your resume, and write an essay. For information, email 
fame@bishop.edu. 
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